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House Bill 2693 
Support 

 
 
Dear Chair Barker, Vice Chairs Olson and Williamson, and Committee Members: 
 
Encouraging sexual assault of an animal is wrong. As advocates for the care and 
treatment of animals – both small and large – across Oregon, we support House Bill 
2693. 
 
We ask for your support as well. Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Glenn 
Glenn M. Kolb 
Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


